
ACCESS PTA 
General Membership Meeting 
September 15, 2011 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Michael Kubler called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m. following a PTA Executive Officers meeting.   
The meeting was held in the Sabin/Access library. 
 



 Proposed Budget for 2011-2012 School Year presented.  
 

 



screen.  This enables the librarian to be out with the students during check out, making 
recommendations and helping students learn how to find their books. 

 Volunteers to check in books and sort library cards from 11:35-12:00 Monday through 
Thursday.  We believe we have someone for Friday and for one other day of the week, 
unknown as yet. 

 

 Volunteers to "adopt a bookshelf" (or two) to keep spruced up.  If the family can drop in 
at 3:00, Ms. Tini will let them choose their favorite, if it is not taken. 

 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS  
 
 Social Committee:  David Fikstad is in charge of the annual Book Fair.  This year the Book Fair 
will be November 19, 2011 at the Children’s Place Book Store on Fremont.  The Vampire Ball (dance for 
6th-8th grades) will be held on Friday, October 28, 2011. 
 
 Fundraising Committee:  There was a discussion regarding Escrip as well as possible other 
organizations that are similar to Escrip that some other schools are using (such as Laurelhurst). There is 
an understanding that various families contribute to the school in different ways.  Some families prefer 
to use the GIVE campaign, whereas other families prefer to contribute through scrip.  These scrip 
opportunities can be posted on Big Tent for those who are interested. 
   
 
Next PTA meeting 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, October 20 in the Sabin/Access library (bottom floor Sabin 
building).  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


